
Commander Frain and our National CWF Chairman need your help. Please read the email and 

attachment below and give it the widest distribution possible. Together we can get our National 

Commander to his CWF goal. Don't leave anyone out, send this to your web master, all of your 

legion family, Legion and SAL paper, website, Facebook and any other avenue you have to get 

the message out. Remember Knowledge is Power. Thank you for your help. 

 

Michael Fox 

Chairman 2016/2017 

Public and Media Communication Commission 

Knowledge is Power 

Knowledge Lives Here 

 
 

Greetings from the Child Welfare Foundation Committee! 
  

Gentlemen, all of you are doing an outstanding job raising money for CWF! 

Our committee wanted to send out a friendly reminder that the fiscal 

year for CWF is quickly approaching. The last day for donations is close 

of business May 31, 2017. 
  

I am sure Commander Frain and I will see a lot of donations at the spring 

NEC, and I'm sure that some of you are working hard to come in first. 

Raising money taking it all the way till the final day! To help all of you I 

have once again attached a flyer for the "Cut above "pin. This limited 

edition pin is going fast, but we still have some available. It could yours 

for only $100. Don't worry if we have any left we will have them at the 

spring NEC for sale! 

Keep up the great work! Remeber May 31 is the last day! 

See you all soon at spring NEC! 
  

Chris Carlton 

CWF Committee Chairmen 

 


